
Printed on: 25/11/2019 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

22/11/2019  17:34:372019/5847/T JUST Stephen Williams The NNA are concerned at the extent of loss of mature Trees by felling in private gardens that has occurred in 

the Conservation Area over the past 2 years.

No reason to fell the two trees was submitted with the application. Should their felling be justified, any approval 

granted to fell the two conifers(T1) (T2), should be accompanied by a requirement to replace with trees of 

reasonable size. It is noted that he submission is accompanied by a report with suggestions for replacement.

For and on behalf of 

Netherhall Neighbourhood Association
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